
Les Landes Newsletter 
 

17th March 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

‘Pop in’ Tue 28th March 3-4pm 

Following feedback from children and parents after the ‘mince pie drop in’ in December, 

we are providing another informal opportunity for you to pop in to see books and work 

on display. 

 

Clubs (Article 15)  

Apart from Engineering Club, all school-led clubs such as football, netball and choir will 

finish next week.  Engineering Club will be the only school-led club in the last week of 

term. Thank you to Y6 children, Mrs Turner, Rob Dawson, Emma Le Main, Tara Parker, 

Mr Hill and Mr Gallichan for giving up their time for these.  

 

Photos 

There will be class photos taken next Friday 24th March.  All children should come in 

uniform (if it is a PE day, they can bring their kit and get changed after the photo).  

We will also take netball team and football team photos, so players will also need this 

kit. 

 

Disco (Article 31) 

It’s too cold for an outdoor disco next week, so we will postpone this until after Easter.  

The new date will be Thursday 20th April, 5.45-7.00pm and all children are invited. The 

tickets will be £3 and there will be crisps and snacks for sale. Tickets on sale via 

Pay360 Payment portal/ Direct online banking (Les Landes School Fund 40-25-41, 

31082450 quote family name / disco) or using our new credit card machine in the school 

office.  

 

Art Success 

We entered 15 pieces of work into the Creative Arts Eisteddfod last week. All pieces 

were judged at Silver, Gold or Platinum, which is a reflection of the talent and skills of 

our children, and the high quality of teaching we have across the school. The overall 

award for the best piece of 2D art was won by Jacob, in Y5, for a coastal art piece he 

completed in Y4.  The pieces of work are in the dome on display, and you can see them 

during the ‘pop in’ afternoon before the end of term. Thanks to Mrs Courtness for 

selecting, entering, displaying and collecting the work. 
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Vinchelez Manor – heavy plant movement 

For your information, the site manager for the construction work at Vinchelez Manor 

has contacted us about excavation work next week. They will have a banksman at the 

site entrance on La Rue de l’Etoquet from Wednesday onwards as there will be a 

number of trucks entering and exiting the site.  

 

Dates  
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Mrs Charlesworth 

https://www.leslandes.sch.je/gallery/?pid=6&gcatid=1&albumid=143
https://www.leslandes.sch.je/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

